
SOUTH KESTEVEN DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2013/2014 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC RIGHTS 
 

Audit Commission Act 1998 
 

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2011 
 

 
Notice is hereby given pursuant to the above Regulations that the Audit of the Council's 
Accounts for 2013/2014 has been completed by the District Auditor in accordance with the 
Audit Commission Act 1998 and the Code of Audit Practice. 
 
No report has been issued under Section 8 of the Audit Commission Act 1998. 
 
A copy of the Council's Statement of Accounts 2013/2014 will be made available for 
inspection by any local government elector for the area at the Council Offices, St Peter's 
Hill, Grantham during normal office hours (8.45am - 5.15pm Mondays to Thursdays and 
8.45am - 4.45pm Fridays).   
 
Any local government elector is entitled to inspect, at all reasonable times and without 
payment, and make copies of the Statement of Accounts and may require copies of the 
Statement of Accounts to be delivered to him or her on payment of a reasonable sum for 
each copy. 
 
A copy of the Accounts can also be found on the Council's web site 
www.southkesteven.gov.uk.  
 
 

DAREN TURNER A.C.C.A. 
CHIEF FINANCE OFFICER   

  
Council Offices 
St Peter's Hill,  
Grantham 
NG31 6PZ 
 
17 October 2014 
 
 


